
 

 

	
	

Report	of	the	Vice-President	Social	Affairs,	AUS	Council	
(March	22nd,	2017)	

	
Bar	des	Arts:	
	

• BdA’s	new	manager	team	has	been	hired,	they	will	be	running	the	last	BdA	on	April	
6th.		

• BdA	Tabling	Application!	We	love	student	groups!	
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSecubMPdtXPFIE9sZMVo-
PjdrWoX6JqoGDK7UJMjVIi8TcX4w/viewform?c=0&w=1		

EPIC:	
• EPIC’s	event	went	really	well	and	raised	a	lot	of	money	for	Oceana.	They	will	be	

launching	another	event	at	the	end	of	this	week	so	be	on	the	lookout! 
 

Grad	Ball:	
• Grad	Ball	happened!	As	every	year,	we	found	some	new	areas	for	improvement,	but	

were	overall	happy	with	the	event	–	we	hope	those	of	you	who	attended	enjoyed	
yourselves!	The	SUS	Internal	and	I	will	be	making	our	recommendations	to	our	
replacements.		
	

Frosh:	
• My	final	(and	Nathan’s	first)	Internal	Orientation	Committee	will	be	this	Friday.	Arts	

Frosh	committee	has	been	hired,	staff	applications	have	closed	(record	breaking	700+	
applications	received	for	leader	this	year!)	and	planning	is	underway	for	2017	frosh!	
	
	

Respectfully	Submitted,	
Kat	Svikhnushin	
Vice	President	Social	Affairs	 
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